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Due to sickness, this newsletter

was not printed  on Thursday

Week 10 last term - sorry for any

inconvenience
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Monday 14th October 2024 Term 4, Week 1

Principal: Linda Ritchie
Deputy : Lexia Fullerton
Student Wellbeing : Sylvia Jadrych

Phone: 86422722

NEWSLETTER
Aboriginal Education Leader: Sophia Crewdson

Diary Dates for Term 4
SAPSASA Girls Football State Carnival - Mon
21/10-Wed 23/10
PASS Drama Performance, Year 6s - Wed
23/10
PASS Science Lesson, Year 6s - Tues 29/10
SAPSASA Volleyball
Parent Voice Meeting, Mon 4/11
Swimming Lessons commences - 4/11
(Week 4 & 5)

Congratulations to one of our Year 6 students, Tate
Warren, who competed in the Athletics State Carnival in
Adelaide on Monday 16th September.  He came 2nd in
the High Jump for his age group with a jump of
1.35metres.  Well done Tate, we are all very proud of you!

Our ChampionOur Champion

In Term 4 all children will need to wear a broad
rimmed/bucket hat during playtime to protect
them from the harmful effects of the sun. 
Children will be given a week’s “grace” period as
we understand that hats may get lost or children
may forget to bring them to school. 
From Week 2 onwards, if your child doesn’t have
a broad-rimmed/bucket hat during playtime they
will be asked to sit in the shade. 
Hats can be purchased from the front office for
$8.00.  
Thank you for your support of our school rules.

HATS
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Over the past few terms students have been working hard in their inquiry lesson. Students are
learning all different skills that they want to learn in hopes to create a booklet of all their new skills.
Some skills that we have been learning about are tying our shoelaces, writing our full names and
drawing people. It has been great to see all the students trying their best and wanting to get better
at these skills.
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In maths we have been working on different ways to add and subtract numbers we have been
using different objects like number lines, counters and blocks to help us with our learning. It is
amazing to see the students challenging themselves and never giving up!
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Around the school

SPORTS DAY
Some photos of our annual Sports Day which was held on Thursday 12th September. It was a

fantastic day and it was great to see so many families out to support their children. 
 Elizabeth was the overall winner, with Hunter winning the Community shield.


